
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: The Zwarts  
Sent: Friday, 24 August 2007 7:30 AM 
To: Web, Administrator (SEN) 
Subject: amalgamation 

Thank you for reveiwing this Bill, and for giving us (the people of Queensland ) our rights 
back, and bring us into the 21century again, so we can have our say. 
 
I only hope that the government listens to the people, when we say we don't want an 
amalgamation 
 
Save Noosa. 
 
Shirley Zwart 
 
 
 




